
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue

From: Andrew Wojtow
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 5:30 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Aberdeen Avenue

Dear Ms. Wilson,

i received a flyer in the mail today, from a group called "Keep Aberdeen Moving", in opposition to the 2 way conversion
of Aberdeen Ave. The misinformation in this flyer appears to be based solely on the opinion of a select few individuals
who believe the traffic abatement measures will have a negative impact on our neighbourhood. I strongly disagree with
this group's positio  and believe that the long overdue changes to make Aberdeen a safer street will have a positive and
immediate impact on our community. I want to thank you for setting the record straight in your article from Aug 19th
titled "Aberdeen Road Diet". I hope that the plan to revamp the street is still on track and welcome these changes to
make Kirkendall safer for everyone.

Thank you for your continued commitment to making our neighbourhood an even better place to live.

Regards,

Andrew Wojtow
Aberdeen Ave Resident
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